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Dear Parent/Carers,       Thursday 9th May 2019 
 
The summer topic for Year 3 is Roman Britain.  In order to give the children a real 
insight into Roman life in Britain, we will be taking them to the Dewa Roman 
experience in Chester.  Here the children will be given a guided tour of the museum 
where they will discover the genuine Roman, Saxon and Medieval remains beneath 
Chester.  Alongside these they will see the display of a collection of Roman artefacts 
from Chester and the Roman Empire, have an opportunity to enjoy the many games 
and historically based activities on offer, such as trying on full size Roman armour.  In 
addition to the museum tour they will also receive a Roman soldier patrol through the 
streets of ancient Chester. 
This is a fantastic learning experience and an ideal way to conclude our theme for the 
term.  Our trip will be on Thursday 6th June 2019.  We will be leaving at 9.45am 
prompt in order to get to Chester in time to start our activities at 11.45am and we will 
be home in time for 4.30pm. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.35 to cover the cost of admission, 
the Tour and transport. Contributions are voluntary, but we must point out that 
without sufficient support such visits cannot take place. Please make your 
voluntary contribution through Sco Pay by Thursday 23rd May. Childcare vouchers 
can not be used, these are to be used for wrap around care provision only 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch for the day carried in a disposable carrier 
bag. If your child has free school meals, and you require a packed lunch from school 
for this day, please see Mrs Mahy at the main office to book this no later than 
Thursday 23rd May. 

Children will also need to wear their school uniform. If your child requires a travel pill 
for the return journey, please tick the box on sco pay and ensure this is brought into 
school on the morning of our visit in a clearly named envelope. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Lowe & Miss Craig 

Year 3 Classteachers. 

  



 

 

 
 


